TALONVEST

December 2, 2020

“I Have a Dream” Foundation — Los Angeles
Attn: Kelly Trivino

3580 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 720

Los Angeles, CA 90010

Re: A donation on behalf of The Bascom Group
Dear Ms. Trivino,

On behalf of The Bascom Group, enclosed you will find a $2,500 donation to your extraordinary
organization. Jerry Fink, David Kim and their team have provided our firm with business
opportunities that have helped fuel our success and in appreciation for what they have done
for us, we shared with them our desire to make a charitable donation to a charity near and dear
to their hearts. Obviously, they chose | Have a Dream Foundation.

Now that we have had the opportunity to learn more about what you do, we understand why
they wanted the donation to be made to your group. Your mission to bettering the lives of
under-privileged school children in Los Angeles is truly admirable. In thanksgiving for the
business opportunities that Jerry, David, and The Bascom Group have presented to us during
the past year, the entire Talonvest Capital team is pleased to make this donation in the name of
The Bascom Group.

Wishing you much success in your endeavors and a blessed holiday season!

Sincerely,

Thomas R. Sherlock

Principal
cc: Jerry Fink
David Kim
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